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Press Release 

As part of offering improved public facilities, the parking space at 

Meenambakkam Metro station is being renovated to increase passenger parking 

slots. To carry out the work, the parking space of Meenambakkam Metro station will 

be closed until further notice. 

Temporary parking space is made available at the St. Thomas Mount Metro 

Station and, more recently, at the Nanganallur Road Metro Station parking lot has 

been expanded as an alternate option. Passengers are encouraged to utilise the 

same. 

We regret any inconvenience this has caused. 
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